
June 24, 2015 

 

 

President Nichole Kapp opened the special meeting at 8:30 am and noted that board 

members Larry Rohde, Candace Hasper, Erich Kroh, and Nichole Kapp were present.  

Also attending the meeting was Dottie Longmuir. 

 

Larry Rohde made a motion to approve the agenda.  Erich Kroh seconded and the 

motion carried with all board members voting yes. 

 

Following information from Nichole Kapp regarding interviews of prospective teacher 

candidates and discussion by the board, Erich Kroh made a motion to offer $31,000 to 

the new teachers along with a $1,000 signing bonus if contracts are signed by noon on 

June 30, 2015.  Larry Rohde seconded, and the motion carried with all board members 

voting yes.  Candace Hasper will call the prospective teachers with the offer. 

 

Erich Kroh made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 9:13 am.  Larry Rohde seconded 

and the motion carried with all board members voting yes. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Dottie Longmuir     Nichole Kapp 

Business Manager     President 

 

 


